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BRISBANIA PUBLIC 
SCHOOL 

1 High Street  
Saratoga NSW 2251 

 
Phone: (02) 4369 1246 

Fax: (02) 4363 1068  

Email: 
brisbania- p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

School Web Page: 
www.brisbania-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 

WE ARE NOW 
ON FACEBOOK! 

 

 

 
 

School Security: 
1300 880 021 

 

Skoolbag: 
www.skoolbag.com.au 

We also have a 

school App which 

you can download 

for free at iTunes or 

Google play. Just 

search for  

Brisbania PS 

SCHOOL HOLIDAYS 
Term Two ends on Friday 3 July. I hope you have a relaxing, refreshing two weeks with family 
following this most unusual term. 
 

Term Three resumes for students on Tuesday 21 July. Staff return on Monday 20 July for a Staff 
Development Day. 
 

COVID-19 UPDATE 
A reminder that all students should be at school unless they are currently unwell or have a medical 
certificate stating they have an ongoing medical condition and the expected timeframe.  
 

Please contact the school if your child is sick. 
 

Dependent on the events in the next few weeks across the state and Australia, Term Three will 
see the following:- 

• the return of Scripture and Ethics from Week One on a Wednesday. 

• the Music Bus will continue on Tuesdays. 

• guitar lessons will continue on Wednesday and Thursday mornings. 

• K-6 assemblies will resume when the COLA area is more accessible again in conjunction with the 
hall area. No parents allowed. 

• social distancing for parents will remain in place.  Pick up and drop off remain the same.  

• a visitor acknowledgement form will be used for essential meetings with parents- available in 
office. This must be filled in prior to meeting. Preference for online meetings remains. 

• choir to begin. 

• Brisbania Public Speaking comp 27 August - Miss Tilley organising 

• Sport in Schools K-2 in Term 3 

• extra cleaning continues until end of Term 3, unless DoE ceases prior, due to updated health 
advice. 

• Brisbania Public School Athletics carnival- Monday 10 August at Mingara- No parents allowed 
 

NO VOLUNTEERS except for uniform shop, NO CAMPS, NO EXCURSIONS other than field trips to 
an Environmental Education Centre, NO PARENTS AT ASSEMBLIES or CARNIVAL. 
 

SEMESTER ONE REPORTS 
The teachers have written detailed, quality reports for the semester reflecting the learning at home 
period as well as learning at school during the semester. Reports will be sent home with students on 
Thursday 2 July.  
 

ENROL NOW FOR KINDERGARTEN 2021 
If you have a child who is starting school next year or you know someone in the community with a 
child eligible to start school, please enrol or get them to enrol ASAP. Enrolment can be done online or 
in person. Planning has begun for 2021 staffing and Kindergarten numbers are essential to plan 
accurately. 
 

HIGH ST ENTRY 
Please follow teacher directions to enforce social distancing and safety for yourself, students and staff 
for afternoon pick up and morning drop off.  
Only if wet weather- please pick up your child from the hall. All walkers, Brisbania Close exiters, bus 
and parent pick up students meet in the hall. If picking up from Shaw St, please remain outside the 
fence. 
 

LIBRARY BOOKS 
Please return borrowed library books ASAP. Mr Lemmon plans to start borrowing again in Term 3. 
 

SECURITY 
Please call security if you see or hear anyone on the premises out of school hours- phone- 
1300 880 021. No one should be on the premises out of hours without permission from the school 
principal. 
 

Have a fabulous week and holiday. 
 
Annette Parrey 
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https://www.centralcoast.nsw.gov.au/libraries  

PRINCIPAL’S GOLD BOOK 
 

     Violet   Heidi  

     Lexie   Sophie  

     Mia   Tiffany  

     Asher   Lincoln  

 ENROL NOW FOR KINDERGARTEN 2021 
Do you have a child starting school in 2021? 
 

Please register at the office and pick up your information pack. 
If you have friends or neighbours with children who will be in 
Kindergarten next year, please let them know. 
 

Kindergarten numbers impact on the whole school structure each 
year, so the earlier we know Kindergarten numbers the easier it is 
to plan teachers, classes and rooms needed in 2021. 
 

Mrs Duruz and her 2020 Kindergarten team will begin transition visits to preschools from Term Three, if all 
returns to normal by then. 
 

Our Headstart program is anticipated to be held on the first 5 Fridays of Term 4 - 16 October, 23 October, 30 
October, 6 November and 13 November with our Headstart Parent Information Morning on 16 October from 
9:00am to 11:30am. 
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 WEEK 11 
Monday - R Cattley 
Tuesday - K Dobell 
W’day - A Russell 

Th’rsday - S Purtell 
Friday - E Brock 

 
  

           
 

 

 
 
 
 
P&C NEWS 
It’s almost the end of a weird term! Well done parents and teachers on getting this far through 
very complicated circumstances. As a P&C it has been hard not being able to meet as normal. 
We’ve applied with the P&C Federation for a Zoom account so that whatever the next few 
months look like we’ll be able to safely hold our meetings online. Please keep an eye on the 
facebook page for more info as it comes. 
 
CANTEEN  
Its great that our kids have been able to use the canteen for flexischool orders. At this stage, 
the canteen is still not open for over-the-counter service. 
Please remember when using Flexischools to make an order that you check the confirmation 
email. A confirmation email will advise parents that their order has definitely gone through (and 
for which child) so please check your emails. 
A huge shout out to Paula and Rose who have been handling the canteen without any 
volunteers through these weeks. 
 
UNIFORM SHOP 
Uniform Shop is open for online orders only. Make sure you use Flexischools. Cash won’t be 
accepted so keep making the most of the app. 
 
SPRING FAIR 
Sadly, due to safety, we’ve had to make the call to cancel our Spring Fair in September this 
year. This is always an awesome time as a community (and a great fundraiser!) so you can 
imagine it was a tough call to make.  
Thanks so much to Lindsay Ivins for her mammoth effort organising sponsors, stalls and 
volunteers. We’ll come up with some new plans in the next few months when we have more 
information so watch this space! 
 
WINTER FUNDRAISING 
We invite you to support our latest fundraising project and sample some of Australia's wines 
from the Barossa Valley, Adelaide Hills, Margaret River and Mornington Peninsula regions. 
Brisbania Mum and wine connoisseur, Melanie Martin, has hand selected 8 delicious varieties 
for you to choose from with prices ranging from $11.99 to $17.99 a bottle. Order a case of 12 
and get free delivery to your home. 
 
The P&C will gain a small profit from each bottle purchased which will directly support our 
ongoing fundraising for school technology. 
 
Go to https://wineexperience.com.au/fundraising/brisbania-p-c to start shopping! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Brisbania Public 

School  
Uniform Shop 

Opening Hours: 
Every Friday  

Morning  
8:30am -  9:30am 

Uniform  
Coordinators: 

Renae Godden &  
Caitlin Richards 

0416 207 330  

Wednesday 

CANTEEN 
FLEXISCHOOL 
ORDERS ONLY   

https://wineexperience.com.au/fundraising/brisbania-p-c
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K - 2 AWARDS 

Ainsley S, Indie S, Evie G, Will T, Vance T,  

Emily M, Braeden G, Nevaeh M, Jasmine B, Lily S, 

Tameeka S, George K, Scarlett M, Jessica L, Henry R 

 

ASSEMBLY  LEADERS 

Otis S, Milly I 

 

YOU CAN DO IT! 

Bonnie S, Tyler F, Jakob C-S, Summer Q, Riley N, 

Ayla W, Phoenix E, Marley F, Tyler E, Charlotte E  
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 Enjoy the holidays! 
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